
Wills, Estates and Trusts Section Report 2021-2022 
 
The Wills, Estates and Trusts Section has been busy over the past year. Our Section 
again participated in the January MBA Mid-Winter Conference, wherein our session on 
executor duties and obligations had one of the highest attendance rates! We also hosted 
well-attended sessions on "Planning for Beneficiaries with Disabilities", "Trust Issues: 
Variation and Early Termination in Manitoba", “Issues Respecting Property Held for 
Minors“, and "Tax and Estates Basics". 
 
We have one of the largest, if not the largest MBA Sections, and our members remain 
very involved, with excellent attendance rates at all sessions. The Executive and its 
members also continue to represent wills and estates practitioners by providing feedback 
on projects and proposals from the Law Reform Commission, the Law Society and the 
Manitoba Bar Association. 
 
In the coming year, we hope to continue offering our membership a series of excellent 
CPD topics and plan to continue representing their interests in all things Wills, Estates, & 
Trusts. 
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